RSC/avt 5 June 2018

Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s)

## Ellis House Charity Day – 8th June 2018

I am writing to inform you that on Friday, 8<sup>th</sup> June, Ellis House will be holding their Inter-House Charity Day. The aim of the House charity day is to give students of that house the opportunity to organise and run a variety of fundraising events for their House Charity.

The events that will take place are a sponsored silence, sponsored phone amnesty, basketball free throw challenge and string maze challenge. Pupils are encouraged to come and speak to Mr Schrimshaw to discuss any fundraising ideas they may have. All monies raised should be given to your son/daughter's form tutor on Friday, 8<sup>th</sup> June. Each form tutor will have a list of pupils on which they will be able to record how much money each pupil has raised. We hope to boost donations by collecting small change. If you have any loose change hanging around, please send it in with your son/daughter.

All of the proceeds from the charity day will go to Ellis House dedicated charity which is Cancer Research which saves lives by preventing, controlling and curing cancer. Cancer Research work hard to beat all 200 cancers and rely completely on donations.

We appreciate your support in the school's aim to make a difference in helping worthy causes such as the Cancer Research.

If you have any questions or queries, then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Mr Schrimshaw Head of Ellis House